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Approval of the bid for new scoreboards at Centennial Park

SUMMARY: One bid was received for the purchase and install of 6 new baseball/softball style
scoreboards at Centennial Park. Electro-Mech Scoreboard Company was the only bidder in the
amount of $44,744.00. Staff recommends approval of the bid. The purchase will require a budget
amendment, as only $21,000.00 was budgeted.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-44400-940-016

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Award bid.
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